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JAY HULET
HC 79 BOX 2020
MURPHY ID 83650

RE: 1996 Diversion to Storage in Hulet Reservoir
Dear Mr. Hulet:
Per your request, I am responding in writing to your petition to
lower the headgate and begin storage in Hulet Reservplr on October
30, 1996, two days in advance of the decreed diversion to storage
of November 1.
IDWR will not authorize diversion to storage in advance of November
1. Any flows held before November 1 will be required to be
released into Sinker Creek.
If you have any additional mestions, please contact me or the

Sinker Creek Watermaster.

Sincerely,

&««J«) L/O&(g’S'

Cindy Hodges
Sr. Water Resource Agent

cc: Mary Blackstock, Water District 57D Watermaster
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